
Thursday Summer Song Worship 
Please join us for our casual worship on Thurs. evenings with a community meal. 
Fantastic music coordinator, Nici Peper.  The music is a mash up of  funky, folksy, 
contemporary, and even a few songs from the Current song book as well as Nici’s 
own creation.  The meal is free and it is a great menu that varies every week.  Come 
out join in the praise and temp your taste buds. 
 
Prayer Chain 
Looking for anyone that would like to be added to the prayer chain.  Everyone likes 
to pray.  Prayers heal, comfort, lift us up and consoles us.  Please join us!  Call or 
email Larry Nelson, 257-2226 or midgeandlarry@gmail.com to be put on our prayer 
chain to pray for those in need, lost, worried, need healing, love and support.  We 
need you! 
 
Rally Sunday/Installation - one service 9:30 with brunch afterwards 
There will be ONE Worship service on Sunday, September 9th at 9:30m to install our 
new Pastor, Pastor Taryn Montgomery and to Kick off Rally Sunday.  There will be a 
brunch following service in the fellowship. 
 
Prayers for Maddie as she goes, with her link. She leaves Tuesday. 
Today we will be having a blessing for Maddie Lindahl as she begins her ministry 
work.  There is a link on the church website to follow her for the coming year.  May 
God be with you Maddie and you begin this journey. 
 

Won’t you join us…..We need your voices to join us in singing 

praises to God.  Please think about joining us this year. We have a 
wonderful choir, but we seriously need more voices. 
Our first rehearsal will be on Wednesday, September 12th at 7:30 pm. 
We hope to see you then. We want you to discover the joy and 

fellowship of singing in our choir.  Contact Marilyn Wahlstrom for further information 
(763-561-9491 or mjwahls@msn.com) 
  

Taylors Falls National Night Out was a HUGE success with over 200 people coming to the 

school gym and the ball field.  Thanks to everyone who came and to Pastor Taryn and her 

family who were introduced and warmly welcomed by so many new friends and church 

members.  The Interstate Band also played for the entertainment which included members 

Gloria Peterson, Chuck Fredlund and Duane Arnold.  Thank you to all who supported The 

National Night Out.  Submitted by Jerry Vitalis 

 
Welcome to worship at Chisago Lake Lutheran Church! We are so glad you have 
joined us to hear God's word, be reminded of God's mark on our lives, and be sent 
into the world to serve our neighbors. Today we hear Jesus' promise that he is the 
bread of life, broken for us. And Paul reminds us what life in Jesus looks like - 
marked and sealed by the Holy Spirit in baptism. We are invited today and every 
day to live in love for the goodness of others! 

 

                                                     Chisago Lake Lutheran Church 

                                                 August 12th – August 18th, 2018 
 

       Sun. 9:30 am        Traditional Worship Service (coffee on patio) 
  7:00 pm Narcotics Anonymous – Fellowship Hall  
      
      Mon.      4:00 pm  Community Meals at Zion Lutheran, Chisago City 
            

  Tues.      10:30 am   Narcotics Anonymous small group Green Room 
   6:15 pm  Worship & Music Committee – Fellowship Hall 
   6:30 pm    3M Committee – Office 
   7:00 pm    Al-Anon 
   7:30 pm  Finance Committee – Office 
   8:30 pm  Executive Committee - Office 
             

  Wed.       10:15 am  Staff meeting - Office 
         .   
  Thurs.  8:00 am   Thursday Guys at Phil’s Grill 
   4:30 pm   Historical Committee meeting – Fellowship Hall 
   6:00 pm    Meal served before Summer Song outdoor worship – Patio 
   6:30 pm    “Summer Song” Outdoor Worship – Patio 
     

      Sunday, August 19th, 2018 
   9:30 am   Traditional Worship Service, Holy Communion, coffee on the patio 
   10:30 am   Children’s Ministry Team on the patio 
   7:00 pm    Narcotics Anonymous – Fellowship Hall 

 
 
With joy the CLLC congregation extends congratulations to the baptismal candidate today, 
Lily Adeline Nefsted, daughter of Stephen and Sian Nefsted.  We continue prayers for her 
and her family and sponsors as they guide Lily to know God as she begins her faith journey.  
Welcome to Lily! 

 
 
 
 

 

Sunday, August 5th, 2018 

                  General  $3,300.20 

                  Attendance             142  

                  Summer Song        45 

 

mailto:midgeandlarry@gmail.com

